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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

RFP 22-033V

GROUP LONG TERM DISABILITY COVERAGE
 FOR SCHOOL BOARD EMPLOYEES

The current contracts with our disability carrier expires December 31, 2001.  This RFP was
developed and reviewed in public meetings by the Superintendent’s Insurance Advisory Committee.
The RFP was received and approved by the Board on April 3, 2001.

The RFP was issued on April 9, 2001.  On May 15, 2001, proposals were received from five
companies:

� CNA Group Benefits 
� Kemper National Services
� The Standard Insurance Company
� Teachers Insurance (TIAA-CREF)
� UNUM Life Insurance Company of America

The Superintendent’s Insurance Advisory Committee evaluated the proposals on June 20, 2001.
The Committee evaluated the proposals based on experience and qualifications, scope of services
provided, Minority Women Business Participation (M/WBE), and cost of services provided. As the
result of the evaluation, the Committee recommended to the Superintendent, the award of disability
insurance to CNA Group Benefits.


